
A MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 
Thank you to all of our members who supported Nevada Reined Cow and Cutting Horse 
Association in 2019.  We welcome any comments or suggestions you may have to make 2020 
even better. 
 
 
As a reminder, any issues, concerns, or suggestions you have regarding news or publications 
posted by or about the National Cutting Horse Association (NCHA) can be forwarded to our 
Nevada NCHA Directors, Theresa Gillock or John Echeverria, whose contact information can be 
found in the Officers section on our website at nrccha.com.  Theresa and John are well versed 
to gather and represent the individual opinions of Nevada’s NCHA members. 
 
 
We wish everyone a healthy and happy holiday season! We look forward to seeing you at the 
banquet!  

 

Kathy Breckenridge 

President 


